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24 February 2022 

Dear Parent/Carers of Students in Year 9 and Year 10  

Opportunity to take part in new Lunchtime Drum Club – 10 places only 

We are excited to invite students from Years 9 and 10 to join the new Drum Club which will be run on 
Wednesday lunchtimes, initially until the Easter Holidays. This will be run by a Year 12 A level music 
student and supported by Mr Salmon.  
 
10 spaces are available and will be filled by the first 10 pupils to book via the Weduc offer. There is no cost 
for this booking and all equipment will be provided.  
 
Drum Club will start on Wednesday the 2 March at lunchtime in the Groby Music Room. It will run for 6 
sessions and is open to anyone interested and not just drummers.  
 
Please read the information below from the student who will be running the club.  
 
“I am a year 12 student at BGLC currently studying EPQ. As part of this, I would like to set up a drum 
club/group designed for students to reduce stress levels and have a fun experience learning something 
new.” 
 
If you book a place you will be asked to confirm that “By booking this activity for my child I am giving 
consent for them to attend. I am aware the session is being run by a Year 12 A level music student and 
supported by Mr Salmon. I am happy for my child to participate in the Drum Club and take part in the 
study. I am aware that my child can withdraw at any time and any information used will be kept 
anonymous”.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on ggoodger@brookvalegroby.com 
 
If your child would like to take up this opportunity then 
please book a place (subject to availability). To do this:  

➢ Please go to your payments section in 
Weduc/Squid 

➢ Below your purse you should see  
                     “1 booking available” 

➢ Click on the booking 
➢ By booking a place for your child on this 

activity which is being led by an A level 
Student supported by Mr Salmon, you give 
permission for your child to attend. 

Many thanks 

Gwen Goodger  
Lead Teacher for EPQ  
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